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PLANNING HIGHLIGHTS 
 

• A second Americorps position was filled to assist with implementing the 
Integrated Vegetation Management Plan. The two positions will run through 
August 2022. 

• A Commission for Cultural Centers and Historic Preservation (CCCHP) grant 
application was submitted for the Galena Creek Schoolhouse Restoration project 
that would provide funding to stabilize and restore the interior and exterior of the 
schoolhouse building at Phillip & Annie Callahan Park. 

• A Nevada Department of Wildlife Shooting Range grant application was submitted 
to implement Phase 1A of the Master Plan for the Regional Archery Facility. 

• Staff attended the first official Truckee Meadows Trails Working Group meeting 
on February 17th. 

• The Carcione and Canepa Ranch Recreation Access Plan is nearing completion and 
will be presented to the Park Commission at the April meeting.  

• The second public meeting as part of the Hidden Valley Regional Park Master Plan 
update will take place via Zoom on March 2nd at 5:30 pm. Our consultants with 
Stantec have been working to refine the three conceptual plans that were 
presented at the first public meeting into a preferred alternative based on survey 
results and public input. The master plan is expected to be presented to the Pak 
Commission in May.  

• All steps necessary to move forward with the Riverbend boundary line adjustment 
have now been completed and the project will be presented to the Board of 
County Commissioners for final approval. Staff will provide an overview of this 
project at the April meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 


